CalX Minerals, LLC
c/o 5501 Lakeshore Drive
Littleton, Colorado 80123-1544

November 1, 2015 By email to amy.yeldell @state.co.us

Ms. Amy Yeldell

Environmental Protection Specialist
Colorado Department of Natural Resources
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Room 215, 1313 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Mid-Continent Quarry (Permit M-1982-121) — Rescission of Recent TR-4

Dear Ms. Yeldell:

This is to confirm that, for the reasons addressed in the transmitting e-mail, CalX
Minerals is hereby rescinding its Technical Revision application of September 30, 2015.
Please also note that CalX’s record address is as set forth above. (That is to say, we no

longer receive mail at 2080 W. Hamilton Place, in Sheridan, Colorado.)

Respectfully submitted,

P Bl

Peter Babin,
Chief Executive Officer, CalX Minerals, LLC

Copy, by e-mail: Ms. Pauline Adams, BLM Field Office in Silt
Mr. Russ Means, DRMS Office in Grand Junction



